
 

 

DATE: March 22, 2018 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 2 

 
TO:    Parks & Recreation Commission 
 
FROM:   Manny A. Hernandez, Staff Liaison  
 
SUBJECT:   Los Altos/Los Altos Hills Softball Tournament discussion  
 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Los Altos Hills Parks and Recreation Committee would like to know the interest of the 
Los Altos Parks and Recreation Commission in doing a collaborative Softball event.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
This idea was pitched to the Los Altos Hills Parks and Recreation Committee by a Los Altos 
Hills resident. The idea is that it would be a worthwhile event: Los Altos vs. Los Altos Hills 
pickup Softball game. Both City/Town have facilities that could host the event, and if it goes 
well this could be an annual event rotating the host.  
 
Representatives from the Los Altos Hills would like to discuss the event with the Los Altos 
Parks and Recreation Commission. 
 


